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Homeowners Association

November 3, 2017
Re: Irma Debris Removal

We received the note below from the Manatee County Solid Waste Collections
Supervisor. While this note still does not provide us with a specific schedule for
Hurricane Irma Debris pick-up, it does indicate that collection is beginning for
the private communities in Manatee County.

| have exchanged many phone calls/emails with county employees over the
past 7 & 1/2 weeks since Irma. Although, this is the most positive official
information that | have received, the bottom line is that we have no schedule
when they will actually arrive.

Our gate has been informed that they will be allowed entry for debris pick-up
24/7. As they previously stated, they will only pick up curbside plant debris.

Syble Di Girolamo,
HOA Board

"November 1, 2027
Syble,

Just an FYI. | learned this morning that there will be no forms emailed to the
HOA's for signature. The collection on private roads is scheduled to begin the
end of this week. | do not have a definite date for your area to be collected.

Barb
Solid Waste Collections Supervisor
Utilities Department/Solid Waste Division"




